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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff's Office Looking for Suspects in ID Theft Case

Four vehicles were broken into overnight on Monday, April 4 - Tuesday April 5, 2016, in the 4700 block of Gami Way in the Colorado Centre neighborhood. The stolen credit cards were then used at 3:16 AM at the Fountain WalMart located at 6310 Highway 85. The three suspects were together and purchased three PlayStation 4’s featuring a free “Call of Duty” game, and one gray iPhone 6. The suspects left in a late 1990’s-early 2000 silver or gold SUV, possibly a Jeep Cherokee. 
 
The first suspect is described as a Black male with a dark complexion, medium build, wearing a gray hooded “Adidas” sweatshirt, gray sweat pants and white shoes.

The second suspect is described as a Hispanic male with light skin, thin build, wearing a black zippered long sleeve sweatshirt, white t-shirt with red collar and red emblem on the front, blue jeans, red/white possibly “Converse” brand tennis shoes.  It is also believed he is the driver of the vehicle.

The third suspect is described as a Black male with a dark complexion, tall with a thin build, wearing a red knit hat, red/brown plaid long sleeve shirt, gray jeans and black shoes.

Surveillance photos of the suspects are attached to this Media Release.  Should anyone know the identities and/or whereabouts of these individuals, please contact Deputy David Manzanilla at 719-390-5555.

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind citizens to please make sure you lock your vehicles and DO NOT leave credit cards, any form of identification or valuables in them.
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